
 

October 28, 2021. 

 

MACHC Letter 12/2021 

 

To: Dr. Geneviève Béchard, IHO Council Chair and USCHC Chair 

 

Subject: Invitation to the 22
nd

 Conference of the MACHC 

 

Reference: Statutes of the MACHC 

 

Dear Dr. Geneviève Béchard, 

 

On behalf of the Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission (MACHC), it is 

my pleasure to officially invite you to participate in the 22
nd

 Conference of the MACHC, 

scheduled from November 30 to December 3, 2021. The Conference will be held virtually. 

More specific information about the videoconferencing platform and links will be provided 

later. 

 

In order to minimize videoconference fatigue, the conference will take place with two daily 

sessions of one hour and a half each and with an interval of one hour. The formal opening of 

the Conference will be on Tuesday, November 30, 2021 at 09:00 (UTC/GMT -5 hours and 

United States Eastern Standard Time), the same time that the Conference will resume on the 

following days. 

 

National Reports and any other reports/presentations will be available on the IHO MACHC 

website from November 5, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edgar Luiz Siqueira Barbosa 

Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 

Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

 

Copy: 

MACHC Members 

IHO Director Luigi Sinapi 

IHO Assistant Director Leonel Manteigas 
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